
Beauty Point Tourist Park - Eviction of Permanent Residents 

Mrs PENTLAND question to MINISTER for HOUSING and PLANNING 

Three permanent residents of the Beauty Point Tourist Park have been evicted and are 
facing homelessness. A constituent in my electorate of Bass has very big concerns for 
the wellbeing of these residents and asks what measures the government is taking to 
support them, especially if evictions cannot be stopped. Also, how can the government 
assist them in finding new suitable accommodation so they do not become homeless? 


